PRIME MINISTER

Baron Thyssen will be in the UK next week,
and Richard Luce has suggested that you should
indeed see him/to discuss the possibility

of the Thyssen Collection coming to the UK.

We could squepze this in without too much

difficulty on Budget Day late morning.

Content to e Baron Thyssen then? And for

Mr. Luce \to/be present?

7

P.A. BEARPARK
10 March 1988




